
Partnership Request for the Upcoming 

Holiday Season 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am reaching out on behalf of 

[Your Company/Organization Name]. As the holiday season approaches, we are looking to 

establish partnerships that can mutually benefit our organizations and enhance the experience for 

our customers. 

We believe that a collaboration between [Your Company] and [Recipient's Company] could lead 

to exciting opportunities to promote our offerings and create memorable holiday experiences for 

our audiences. We are particularly interested in [specific ideas for collaboration, e.g., co-hosting 

events, special promotions, joint marketing efforts, etc.]. 

We would love the opportunity to discuss this in more detail and explore how we can work 

together. Please let me know your availability for a meeting, either in person or via video call, at 

your earliest convenience. 

Thank you for considering this partnership opportunity. I look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


